
Tower Hamlets 
Walk-in Centre 
service is changing

St Andrews and Barkantine Centres

From 1 August 2018

The walk-in centres at 
St Andrews and the 
Barkantine is changing. 

We’re making some 
changes so it‘s quicker 
and easier for local 
people to get help and 
advice when they need it. 



From 1 August 2018 
you will not be able to ‘walk in’ to be seen.

To get an appointment, contact your local surgery or call NHS 111. The 
appointments will be with either an Advanced Nurse Practitioner, or a GP. If 
you aren’t registered, you can find out where to register by going online to 
www.nhs.uk/ and entering your postcode. You will also find lots of useful 
information and advice on a range of 
common conditions and illnesses.

Please make sure you are on 
time for your appointment. 

If you need to cancel your visit, 
please respond by replying to 
the text message you were sent 
to confirm your appointment.

The St Andrews and Barkantine 
Centres will remain open daily 
from 8am-8pm, 365 days a year

You will need to be registered with a GP surgery in Tower Hamlets 
to get an appointment at St Andrews and Barkantine Centres.

Please email thccg.info@nhs.net or call 020 3688 2500. 
Visit www.towerhamletsccg.nhs.uk for further details.

If you have any questions about these 
changes or wish to share your thoughts 

If you do not live in Tower 
Hamlets and need help or advice, 
please call NHS 111


